PUBLIC NOTICE

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Eau Claire License Review Committee will meet in
in the City Council Chambers at City Hall 203 S. Farwell Street, on Tuesday, July 19, 2022 at 10
am,. The following agenda will be considered at such meeting and any other matters the
Committee may wish to discuss:

AGENDA

o Application for a Temporary Class B Fermented Malt Beverage and Class B Wine license
to United Way of the Greater Chippewa Valley, Miriam Gehler, president, at the Hy-Vee
Parking Lot, 2424 E. Clairemont Avenue, for the Business After Hours event on
August 8, 2022,

o Application for transfer of a Class B Fermented Malt Beverage license and a Class C Wine
license from Premise to Premise of Silly Serrano Mexican Restaurant, from 329 Riverfront
Terrace to 2006 Cameron Street. -

This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the
Wisconsin Statutes.

In order to accommodate the participation of individuals with special needs at this meeting, the City
will provide the services of a sign language interpreter or make other reasonable accommodations
on request. To make such a request, please notify the City at (715) 839-4902 at least 2 days prior to

the meeting.
Janeen M. Whelihan
Paralegal
City Attorney’s Office
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